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22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
September 3, 2023 

 
Weekend Mass Schedule at Holy Savior                                  Week Day Mass Schedule 

 Saturday 5:00 p.m.                                                                                                        Tuesday & Thursday 5:30 p.m. 
 Sunday 10:30 a.m.                                                                                                        Wednesday & Friday 8:30 a.m. 
                                                             
   Wednesday & Friday .  Raymond: Sunday 8:00 a.m.   Sacrament of Penance: Saturday 4:30 – 4:45 p.m. 

                                                                                                                                      

 
PASTORS REFLECTION: I remember that during my childhood and youth, Memorial Day weekend 
meant the beginning of summer and Labor Day meant the end of summer and the beginning of school. 
However, with the new schedule of the Clinton public school system and with school now starting again 
during the summer months, our ideas of the summer and the school year may have changed somewhat. 
With Labor Day commemorated this Monday, we give thanks for our jobs that help us provide for our 
families and help us contribute to society. We pray that workers are treated with dignity and respect, while 
we also pray that workers treat their employers and their work with dignity and respect. Indeed, in our 
work, we should try to find a way to live out the holiness to which God calls us. The Gospel this weekend 
calls us to deny our own desires and caprices and to carry our crosses with love and courage. May our 
work lives, our personal lives, and our lives of faith be united in the way we live out the Gospel each day. 
Blessings to all of you. It is certainly good being back with all of you this weekend after being away on the 
mission appeals. Father Lincoln. 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION starts next Sunday, September 10th, at 9 a.m. PreK3-6th will meet in the RE 
building and 7-11th will meet in McGing Hall. Children are expected to attend faith formation. 
 
RCIA begins September 12th at 6:00 p.m. in the RE building and is for anyone wishing to become 
Catholic. Please contact Trish Ballard or the church office for more information.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
ADULT RELIGIOUS EDUCATION beginsSeptember 17th at 9 a.m. in McGing Hall. ALL ages are invited. 
“OREMUS: A Guide to Catholic Prayer”, a new video discussion series that teaches you the essentials of 
an effective and fruitful prayer life. Over the course of eight weeks, you will discover how to place yourself 
in the presence of God and how to express yourself to God in prayer. The presentation is led by Fr. Mark 
Toups of the Diocese of Houma-Thibodaux. Another wonderful presentation of Ascension Press! 
 
LADIES AUXILLARY is meeting this Tuesday, September 5th at 6 p.m. in McGing Hall. 
 
ADORATION is Wednesday, September 6th from 6 – 7 p.m. in the church followed by pizza in McGing 
Hall. Reconciliation will be available.  
 
YOUTH NIGHT All youth in grades 7– 12 are invited to a Youth Night Sunday, September 10th from 5 – 
6:30 p.m. Dinner will be provided.  
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS is offering lunch on Sunday, September 17th after 10:30 a.m. Mass. Pulled 
pork, baked beans, coleslaw for $8 per plate/5 or more plates per family $35. To go plates are available 
and credit cards will be accepted. Please sign up if you plan to attend so we can plan accordingly. 
 
SECOND COLLECTION next weekend, September 9th and 10th, is for the Catholic Extension Society. 
Catholic Extension provides funding to Catholic dioceses in the United States that have demonstrated 
“mission status.” Generally, mission status is granted to dioceses that are under-resourced and cannot 
sustain themselves without outside funding. The Extension Society has supported the Diocese of Jackson 
for decades and this collection gives us an opportunity to give back. 
 
ALTAR SOCIETY parishioners wishing to put flowers at the Altar in memory of a loved one should contact 
Sharon Hopkins at 601-668-7216 or skhop48@bellsouth.net 
 
WEBSITE AND CALENDAR Check the website (www.holy-savior-ms.org) for a calendar of events for the 
Parish. From the homepage, scroll down and click “calendar” on the right. Current and past bulletins can 
be found by hovering over Bulletin, then click “Bulletin Archives” 
 
ST. JOSEPH CATHOLIC SCHOOL is hiring!  We are seeking a detail-oriented and organized Assistant 
Bookkeeper to join our finance team and contribute to the accurate management of our financial records. 
The ideal candidate will be responsible for various bookkeeping tasks, maintaining accurate records, and 
collaborating with team members to ensure smooth and efficient financial functioning.  For more 
information, please contact Melinda Weisenberger at mweisenberger@stjoebruins.com or 601-898-4800.  
It's always a great day to be a Bruin! 
 

August 13th COLLECTION – TOTAL: $5,329   REGULAR: $4,411    LOOSE: $163 

BUILDING FUND: $695   Seminarian Education: $60      

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 

 

 

GIVE ONLINE by scanning the QR code or 

going to giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holysavior 

http://www.holy-savior-ms.org/
mailto:skhop48@bellsouth.net

